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Oregon is an attractive place for data centers to build because we have good natural 

resources for energy production and good public resources, our strong existing 

energy grid, internet infrastructure, roads, and other infrastructure. We should not 

give away these valuable and in-demand resources too cheaply to those who are 

trying to earn a profit. We must have data centers pay their fair share for the 

additional strain on the electrical grid and not ask regular citizens across the state to 

subsidize corporations.  


